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Kelly Robles and Leo Club advisor Sarah Morgan.
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Lions scholarships awarded in June
Submitted by Robert Murtagh

The Lamorinda Lions Club continued to present $1,000
scholarships to three Campolindo High School graduates
during June. Those receiving the awards are: Kelly
Robles, Leo Club President, C.J. Rago, Leo Club
VicePresident and Brent Avenall.

Robles and Avenall were recognized for their scholarship
achievement and Rago for his community service during
his four years at Campolindo. Due to the shortened
school year and the Health Department requirements
regarding the virus, the club was not able to participate
in an Annual Awards Night at Campolindo.

The Lions Club congratulates all the Class of 2020!

Reach the reporter at: info@lamorindaweekly.com

back 

Copyright  Lamorinda Weekly, Moraga CA

file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/html/home.html
mailto:info@lamorindaweekly.com
file:///C/Users/Andy/Documents/Web/Lamorindaweekly/archive/issue1411/Lions-scholarships-awarded-in-June.html

	Local Disk
	LAMORINDA WEEKLY | Lions scholarships awarded in June


